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 LINDSAY 

ALKER

COMMNT2016/4143/P 24/08/2016  12:09:40 The proposed extension will have a detrimental effect on our residential properties in the ziggurat. it 

will cause a further loss of light & privacy as windows face directly into flats a short distance away. 

The additional people in this building will cause an increase in noise & vehicles which are already a 

significant problem in this building. Lights are left on 24/7 & rubbish is constantly thrown out into the 

yard. This also happens at the rear where the proposed extension to the floor above is planned , 

consequently the owner of this building uses 2 areas directly below residents windows to noisily 

dispose of all the waste products of the printing business therein by hurling them into the yard . They 

have no consideration for their neighbours & are disruptive out of hours & at weekends.Trucks & 

deliveries will increase significantly with more office or warehouse space . The pollution levels are 

already at record highs. The council needs to seriously consider that a business which operates in a 

mixed residential  area with 24 hour  deliveries should not be allowed to expand . They use both front 

& back entrances to load currently & this is unacceptable . Also there are numerous cyclists in this area 

or passing through so granting permission to a business reliant on its heavy duty vehicles is clearly a 

danger to them .
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